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What have we been learning? 

The children have been busy using their research from home on jungle animals to write a 

detailed fact file, they have been organising their ideas into sections, using sub headings 

and applying their understanding of noun phrases. 

In maths we have been consolidating our understanding of < > = signs to compare 

numbers and are beginning to  develop our mental maths, counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

We have been using our Creativity ELLI power in art to create our own jungle leaf tile. We 

have been mixing green, black and white to create different tints and tones for our tile. 

     

                                     

We are very keen for the children to have a school lunch on Thursday 5th October as it is our Census 

day (this determines a valuable part of our funding for the year, depending on the number of children 

in the infants who have a school dinner on this day). The meal on census day will be fish fingers and 

chips to encourage more children to have a (free) meal.  It would be great to have 100% take up of 

school dinners on this day. 

Next Week 

In English the children will be starting a new mini 

outcome, they will be writing their own adventure story 

based on the jungle. 

 

In Art they will be continuing to create their jungle 

collages in the style of Henri Rousseau. 

 

In science Jet class will be developing their 

understanding of food chains and life cycles in the 

jungle. 

Reminders 
We still need magazines/coloured paper which could be 

used for our jungle scene colleges. Please could these 

be in school by Monday 2nd October 2017. 

 
Your child has been issued a new book on bug club, 

please check that your child is up to date with 

allocations and please allow them time to read their 

books and answer the questions. 

 
At meet the teacher, we mentioned how it 
would really help us if you could come and 

stand near the low wall or garage at the end 
of the day so we can safely match your child 

to you. 


